Raszka Shelley

From: Shavana Fineberg <shavana@indra.com>
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2013 9:26 AM

To: Rancier Racquel

Subject: Opposed to SB 633

Opposed to SB 633
My testimony is for the public hearing.

Dear Committee Members -

Senate Bill 633 is a policy that we do not want in Oregon, and with genetically engineered seed becoming a critical issue,
one wonders where the support for this Bill really comes from.

The Counties of Oregon are very diverse and require different seed policies.
Each county has unique characteristics and economic opportunities which sustain the diverse farming industry. Counties
need to make their own seed policies - this is fundamental to farming, and to our local economies.

Determining seed policies at the State level would undermine a crucial part of the fabric which knits farming into the
entire economy of a county and its communities, and the freedom of local communities to do what is best for its
economy and people.

Please reject SB 633.

Ellen Fineberg
1912 E. Fork Rd.
Williams, OR 97544
Josephine County



